
  

 

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update: 

The Plaza at Kaneohe – COVID-19 Free 

Latest Round of Testing 100% Negative  
August 9, 2021 

 
Since learning of our first confirmed COVID-19 positive Team Member on July 24, 2021, The Plaza 
at Kaneohe has operated in an abundance of caution and conducted weekly testing for all of its 
Hali’a Memory Care Residents and close contact Team Members.  Per the recommendation of 
the Hawaii State Department of Health, three rounds of SARS-CoV-2 viral/antigen testing were 
executed within a 14-day window to ensure no spread of the virus had occurred.  On Saturday, 
August 7, we received results from our latest round of testing and learned that all Hali’a Memory 
Care Residents and close contact Team Members were confirmed negative for the coronavirus.   
After three rounds of 100% negative test results, The Plaza at Kaneohe is now considered a 
COVID-19 free facility.   
 
We thank you for your understanding and support as we took the necessary steps toward getting 
The Plaza at Kaneohe COVID-19 free.  Additionally, we ask for your continued patience as we 
adjust visitations and other guidelines as a response to the recent spikes in COVID-19 cases within 
our State.   
 
As reminder, effective Saturday, August 7, 2021, all indoor visitations have been halted.  Outdoor, 
window and virtual visits are available by appointment.  While Residents may leave the 
community as needed, we highly recommended and request that they only leave for essential 
appointments.  Residents should maintain mask usage if leaving the community including when 
traveling in vehicles.  If a Resident decides to leave the community, they will be subject to 
clearance of the Entrance Screening upon return.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Administrator, Dorothy Abreu, at (808) 235-5055. 

 

 

 


